
 

 

 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 

 

Dear Hawker Families, 
 

The Hawker School Walkathon is a major P&C fundraising activity for 2023. The Walkathon will take place 

on Thursday 18th May (Week 4) from 1:30-2:45pm.  All children will participate in the Walkathon.  We will 

be walking a course around the school grounds with a particular emphasis on the oval. All students will 

walk a circuit of approximately 500m. 
 

We hope families and friends will show their support by sponsoring their children. Each child will need to 

wear a hat and apply sunscreen. It is also important for children to carry a water bottle on the walk.  
 

During the walk each child will have a ‘walkathon passport’ stamped as they pass each checkpoint. This will 

enable children to keep a tally of the laps that they have walked.  
 

A sponsor form will be sent home with your child/ren today. Students are encouraged to ask family 

members, relatives, and close friends for sponsorship. We do not expect children to doorknock for 

sponsors.  It would be appreciated if all sponsor forms could be returned, along with money collected, by 

Friday 2nd June, Week 6, Term 2. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Alison Reid         Meredith Birks 

Deputy Principal        Hawker P&C President 


